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Mr. Richard H. Hansen
Senior Legal Counsel
Dept. of Environmental Control
Box 94877
301 Centennial Mall South
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509

Dear Dick:

The comment period on NUREG 0654 is open until May 13, 1980. Your
coments on this document should be sent to Robert G. Ryan, Director,
Radiological Emergency Preparedness Division, Federal Emergency Management
Agency,1725 I Street NW, Washington, D.C. 20427, with a copy to Brian
Grimes and Samuel Chilk, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington,
D.C. 20555.

Per your request, I am enclosing copies of NUREG 0396 and NUREG 75/111.

If you should need any additional information or documents, please let
me know.

Sincerely,

Sue Weissberg
State Liaison Officer
Office of State Programs

Enclosures:
NUREG 0396
NUREG 75/111
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